
 

 

 

 
 

Dear parents, 

 

in developing our educational project, we have focused on moments of care, 

attention and support that are aimed not only at the children, but also at 

you. 

In fact, we believe that in the age group of children who use our childcare 

services, the “settling in” of parents favors the “settling in” of children. 

Trust and familiarity between the parents and the working team help 

foster a positive and trusting relationship between the educator and the 

children. 

In addition to the general meeting, which is necessarily a first moment of 

formal and official presentation, later in September there will be the 

individual meeting with the educators, another important moment that 

carries individual and personal significance, marking the beginning of a 

direct relationship with the educational staff. 

These opportunities are privileged moments in our educational planning, 

allowing you, as parents, to share, discuss, and introduce your child, as well 

as to express any doubts, uncertainties, or fears regarding this first 

separation into a social environment. 

To continue supporting both the child and the family's settling-in, the 

educational coordinator is available to parents to answer any further 

questions and concerns during the first few days at the nursery. 

 

The educational coordinator 

 


